
Liberty Elementary School 
 
 

 
 
 

Family Science Night & Student Science Fair 
Featuring experiments and demonstrations presented by 

Flower Mound High School Science Clubs. 
 

All Liberty Families are invited to attend. 
 

Thursday, January 26th 
6-7:30 PM 

Liberty Elementary School Cafeteria & Gym 
 

For more information on how students can participate and 
prepare for the Science Fair portion of the evening,  

please scan the code or click the link. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEADLINE TO ENTER – FRIDAY, JANUARY 20 
https://tinyurl.com/LibertyESScience 


